
What do YOU think about living 
in the community? 

WE NEED YOU! Syracuse University and the Southeast ADA Center is 
conducting a research study. We want to learn what people with disabilities 
think about living in the community. We hope to learn things that will help 
make people’s lives better down the road.   
 
We are looking for adults with disabilities who:  
 Are 18 years old or older 
 Have transitioned from an institution or nursing home into the 

community in the last 5 years 
 Live in North Carolina 

 

We will ask you what you think about living in the community, and things that are 
helping or getting in the way.  
 
People who participate will receive $25. 
 
It may take 1 to 1.5 hours to complete the interview. Interviews will be completed over 
the telephone.   
 

It is your choice if you want to participate. To find out more, contact us: 
 

TOLL FREE: 1-800-949-4232 

OR 

 Non-Toll Free: 1-404-541-9001 

neconroy@syr.edu 
    

When you contact us by phone or email,  
please mention that you are contacting us about the community living research study. 

 
 

                    




